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Year 5 & 6 Homework 

  
22nd January 2022 

Dear Families, 
 
In order to support your children as much as we can with their maths and English we 
will be introducing a new homework system for them this week. The children will be 
expected to complete an English/grammar task from their book, directed pages from 
their maths books and directed pages from their new arithmetic books. Please ensure 
the children look after these books as they will need to pay for new ones if they lose 
the one they are given by the teacher.  
We feel that the children need to understand the importance of completing their 
homework so will be introducing a homework club that the children can attend on a 
Tuesday should they require any support with their work or are unable to do this at 
home.  
If the work is not brought in on the designated day (Wednesday) then they will be 
expected to attend a homework club on a Thursday lunchtime to complete it. If the 
children do need to attend on this day they will still be able to have their lunch and 
sometime outside before they will come back into school to spend half an hour on 
completing their homework tasks.  
If the children consistently refuse to do their homework at home please feel free to 
contact us here at school and we will support in any way we can, however, the 
expectation is that the children do complete all of the work set.  It is important for us to 
work in partnership as home and school to ensure they consolidate work, begin to 
work to a routine ready for High School and achieve as high as they are able to do so. 
Thank you for your support with this, we hope that you understand the importance as 
much as we do with the children understanding that completing their homework can 
have a huge impact on their learning. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask a member of my team or 
myself. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Parr and the year 5 & 6 team



 

 


